J EVI Jason McFarlin

Attorney at Law

August 27, 2020

Mr. Daniel E. Orodenker E @ E [I W E

Executive Officer O 8 /2 7 /2020
State Land Use Commission 30

P.O. Box 2359 10:30 am
Honolulu, Hawaii. 96804-2359 STATE OF HAWAII

LAND USE COMMISSION

Re:  Notice of Transfer of Ownership

LUC Docket No. A89-642 Wailuku and Pi’ihana Project Districts
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii

Dear Mr. Orodenker:

In accordance with Decision and Order Condition 11 of LUC Docket No. refenced above, we are
hereby notifying the State Land Use Commission that the following parcel within the Piihana
Project Districts has been sold in 2020:

Piihana Project District’s Most Recent Sale: On February 14, 2020, approximately 0.05 acres,
identified as TMK 2-3-4-032-010 was sold to Ronald S. Viloria.

Please contact this office with any questions or concerns you may have at (808) 269-0625.

Sincerely,

ﬁ)w /W%?J-‘w Eff

Jason B. McFarlin, Esq.

cc:  Riley Hakoda
County of Maui Dept. of Planning
riley .k.hakoda@hawaii.gov

62 N Market St. #305 « Wailuku, HI 96793 * Phone (808) 269-0625 * Fax (888) 892-3422
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